
Fetal Alcohol Network New Zealand

Kia ora everyone

Please watch ‘Close-up’ on TV One tomorrow evening @ 7.30pm. The producers advise they will screen a programme focusing on alcohol and pregnancy to coincide with the 10th Anniversary of International FASD Awareness Day, 09/09/09. 

To help us reflect on the reason for the day you will find attached “In Barbie’s Words”.  

Have a great FASDAY! 
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